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Hucknall Town Centre Improvement Scheme
Traffic Management Bulletin 

Sunday 6th March 2016
Linby Road Closed between Station Road and Linby Avenue, Residents Access via Church Lane, Pedestrian Access maintained.
Baker Street Footpath is closed from The Connery, a Pedestrian Diversion is in place.
 (WPD) Ogle Street Closed at Baker Street, temporary 2 Way Traffic Lights on Baker Street, for Reinstatement of a trench.

Week Commencing  7th March 2016 

Monday 7th to Saturday 12th March 2016
Linby Road Closed between Station Road and Linby Avenue, Residents Access via Church Lane, Pedestrian Access maintained.
Baker Street Footpath is closed from The Connery, a Pedestrian Diversion is in place.

Sunday 13th March 2016
Linby Road Closed between Station Road and Linby Avenue, Residents Access via Church Lane, Pedestrian Access maintained.
Baker Street Footpath is closed from The Connery, a Pedestrian Diversion is in place.
Temporary 4 Way Traffic lights on the junction of High St, Portland Rd, Station Rd and Duke St, (Virgin Media)

Week Commencing  14th March 2016 (Subject to Change) 

Monday 14th to Tuesday 15th March 2016
Linby Road Closed between Station Road and Linby Avenue, Residents Access via Church Lane, Pedestrian Access maintained.
Baker Street Footpath is closed from The Connery, a Pedestrian Diversion is in place.

Wednesday 16th to Friday 18th March 2016
Linby Road Closed between Station Road and Linby Avenue, Residents Access via Church Lane, Pedestrian Access maintained.
Baker Street Footpath is closed from The Connery, a Pedestrian Diversion is in place.
20:00hrs to 06:00hrs Station Road Closed at the High Street (Byron Cinema) to Wigwam Lane, Ashgate Road and Linby Road junctions will all be closed with Diversions in place, 
For resurfacing works on the new junction.

Saturday 19th March 2016
Baker Street Footpath is closed from The Connery, a Pedestrian Diversion is in place.
20:00hrs to 06:00hrs (Network Rail)  Linby Road Rail Crossing is closed. A local Diversion will be in place. 

Sunday 20th March 2016
Baker Street Footpath is closed from The Connery, a Pedestrian Diversion is in place.
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